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Amr Zoheir <amr.zoheir@gmail.com>
Wednesday, March 17, 2010 12:54 AM
secretary < secretary@C~--l-C.gov >

Re: Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Mr Secretary;
As a Forex trader in the US, and with a US Broker. I would like to thank you for your proposed regulation. But I
truly believe the proposed leverage ratio 10 -1 is very low. Please leave that untouched at 100-1.
Regards
Amr Zoheir
15 Seward Avenue
Piscataway, N J, 08854
267-231-2524

Identification: RIN 3038-AC61


